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Dear Parents/Carers,

Skylarks and Kestrels are going on a trip! To support our learning for this term,
we will be visiting Kidzania in London on Thursday 20th January 2022 with
Mundford.

The cost of the trip will be £10 per child and needs to be paid via the Parentmail
app. This will cover the cost of the ticket, the coach is being paid for by
The Friends of Gooderstone. The coach will be leaving Gooderstone at 7:30am,
so children will need to be on the school site and lined up at 7:15am.
The coach is expected to return between 6pm and 7pm that evening, parents
will be kept informed via text.

The children will need to bring a packed lunch (no fizzy drinks or chocolate) in a
bag that they can carry themselves (backpacks are ideal). Other than their
school
jumper/cardigan (for easy identification around the museum), the children can
wear non-school uniform.

If you would like your child to attend this trip, please could you complete the
permission form sent via Myed, and pay via the app, by Monday 10th January.

Many thanks,
Miss Stanley
Kestrels Class Teacher
Gooderstone Primary Academy
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